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19 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Reference: May Half-Term Booster Session 
 

Students have been very focused for their first week of exams and we are very proud of how they have conducted 
themselves. 
 
In order to support them further, we will be offering the following booster sessions over half term. All sessions have been 
carefully planned by our expert subject teachers to ensure that students are ready for their upcoming GCSEs and achieve 
their full potential. 
 

Monday 30 May Tuesday 31 May Wednesday 1 June Thursday 2 June Friday 3 June 

Science 
MMI 
Sc3 

10-2pm 
 

Geography 
9-1pm 

Hu6: DCH 
Hu8: MGR 

History 
AGH 
Ma7 

10-12pm 
 

Statistics 
CPA 
Ma6 

10-3pm 
 

Bank Holiday Bank Holiday 

Please note that the canteen will be closed over half term, so students are encouraged to bring in food and drink. 
 
I am sure we can count on your support in ensuring that your child attends their relevant sessions.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s tutor, Head of House, or myself. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Annika Ghose 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 


